
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 1/10/2014 1:55:42 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Declined: PAS 55 and PG&E's Gas Safety Excellence Program 

Laura,

Thanks for the invitation, but I'm unable to attend. Richard mentioned that you might be 
able to set up another meeting on this later or provide us info about the program.
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